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Remember:
Printable
versions to share found at
http://afaofpa.org/weeklynewsletter/
Check Our Recent Interviews
Cheryl Boise - Pennsylvanians
Against
Common
Core
http://afaofpa.org/listen/
News From Around PA
The U.S. Conference of
Mayors adopted a resolution
calling on the US Supreme
Court to legalize same-sex
"marriage" nationwide. Philly
Mayor Michael Nutter was
one of 29 to sign.
US Supreme Court Justice,
Samuel Alito has rejected
Schuylkill County Register of
Wills Theresa Gaffney's,
request for a stay in Judge
Jones' DOMA decision.
State Senate Appropriations
Committee
approved
legislation altering the Race
Horse Industry Reform Act in
response to Churchill Downs
suing
Pennsylvania
for
favoring in-state horse race
wagering businesses over
out-of-state businesses.

Governor
Tom
Corbett
nominated openly lesbian
attorney, Abbe Fletman, to
fill a vacant judgeship on the
Philadelphia
Court
of
Common Pleas. Will she be
performing
same-sex
"marriages" on the street at
next year's Philly Gay Pride
Parade as open homosexual
judges Dan Anders and Ann
Butchart did last month?
News from National Scene
Rebby Kern, the media,
communications, programs
manager of Campus Pride, a
homosexual
organization,
has just announced she is no
longer a lesbian, but now is
bisexual.
Interesting that
her homosexual pals didn't
denounce her as they would
have if she had announced
she was heterosexual!
Oklahoma and Louisiana
governors have signed bills
throwing out Common Core.
Supporters of CC have sued
OK hoping the courts will
force the reinstatement of it.
Costco removed Dinesh
D'Souza's newest bestseller
“America: Imagine a World
Without Her,” but had a
change of heart after hearing
a loud outcry from their
customers. Costco claimed
the reason was not political

even though their cofounder and director is a
major Obama supporter.
Costco's has given $100,000
to Obama and another
$100,000 to Priorities USA,
the pro-Obama super PAC.
President Obama's efforts to
appoint open homosexuals
to federal benches advances
with the confirmation of
Darrin Gayles to U.S. District
Court for Southern Florida
and Staci Yandle to U.S.
District Court for Southern
Illinois.
Ten
open
homosexuals have been
confirmed under Obama.
The writer and director of
"How to Train Your Dragon
2" announced that a main
character in the children's
film would come out as gay.
That character is Gobber, the
mentor to Hiccup._________
AFA of PA encourages Christians,
through education, to become
involved in pro-family issues in
their community, state and the
nation.
We are a non-profit organization
that is totally dependent upon
financial gifts from our supporters.
You can give online here
http://afaofpa.org/donate/
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